
Does Your Charity 
Care Policy Need a 
Refresh?
As the number of uninsured patients 
grows, the number of patients seeking 
financial assistance with their medical 
costs continues to grow. 

Join us at noon on Nov. 12 for a financial 
webinar where Dan Clark and Austin 
Perkins from Forvis Mazars provide 
an overview of charity care reporting. 
They will discuss the current state of 
the industry, best practices for financial 
assistance policies, 501(r) tax implications 
and downstream reimbursement 
considerations. This introductory webinar 
provides you with knowledge to develop 
forward-thinking charity care and 
financial assistance policies to tackle the 
important issue of patient medical debt as 
it continues to evolve.

Questions: 
Contact Healthworks at (785) 233-7436

November 12, 2024
Noon to 1:00 p.m. 

Webinar Connection Fee: No Charge

Hosted by:

REGISTER HERE

FINANCIAL 
WEBINAR



Questions:

Contact HEALTHWORKS at 

(785) 233-7436 or email 

jfindley@kha-net.org

Registration 
To receive connection instructions in a timely 
manner, please register by Nov. 8. 

REGISTRATION:
Financial Webinar

Nov. 12, 2024
Noon 

Webinar Connection Fee: No charge

 
 
First Name:					     Last Name:

 
Title:

 
Organization:

 
Address:						                City, State, Zip:

 
Telephone No.:	

Email Address:

(This field is required and where login instructions will be sent.)

Two Easy Ways to Register
Online: https://registration.kha-net.org 
Fax: (785) 233-6955

Funding Acknowledgement
This program is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration of the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services as part of an award totaling $1.1M, with 0% financed 
with non-governmental sources. The content is those of the author(s) and do not necessarily 
represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA, HHS, or the U.S. Government. For 
more information, please visit HRSA.gov.


